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Journeying Together in Christ 

14 July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

At St Catherine’s we are passionate about providing our pupils with a wide range of 

learning experiences in their time with us. Following the development of our outdoor area 

and Mrs Supriyadi completing her training, we are excited to announce that we will be 

running Forest School next year for Years 1, 3 and 5.  

 

This is a wonderful addition to our curriculum but one that comes with a significant cost. 

Whilst the school is able to fund Forest School in the next academic year, this may not 

be the case in future years, particularly when we will lose our extra funding due to the 

overflow year group (current Year 5 who are moving up to Year 6 in September) leaving 

the school. As a result of this we may have to rely on fundraising to allow Forest School 

to continue in the following years but we will make every effort to ensure this happens. 

 

Despite this uncertainty, we are all very excited about the plans for the next academic 

year. Please find a letter from Mrs Supriyadi attached giving all the necessary details 

and a bit of background information on Forest School. You will also find attached the 

important dates on which it will take place. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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